
SOUTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT 
OF CONSUMER AFFAIRS

invites you to attend

Financial Identity Fraud and Identity 
Theft Protection Act Workshop

This workshop will update agencies on the South Carolina Financial Identity Fraud and 
Identity Theft Protection Act (FIFITPA). This encompasses amendments from the 2014 
Legislative Session and other developments in the areas of identity theft, data security 
and privacy considerations from Division of Information Security and Enterprise Privacy 
Office and a screening of Terms and Conditions May Apply followed by a panel discussion.

Thursday, October 30th
9:00 am - 3:30 pm

SC Department of Archives and 
History Auditorium

8301 Parklane Road, Columbia,
South Carolina 29223

RSVP by October 27th:
Send completed registration form 

(attached) to Jennifer Ford-Cooper at 
jford-cooper@scconsumer.gov or fax to 

803.734.4229. Please include name, title 
and agency of participants.

Additional Questions? 
Contact Jennifer at 803.734.0359

mailto:jford-cooper@scconsumer.gov

